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Public Comment

From:
Sent: Sunday, July 23, 2023 8:51 AM
To: PublicComment
Subject: Increase in rates

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not reply with sensitive information or click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Rates should remain the same, no increase. 

Sincerely, 
 

Homeowner on Bolivar Peninsula, Texas 

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important 




